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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Study title: 
Clinical and predictive factors associated with need for TIPS revision 
 
Chief investigator: 
Richard Sterling, MD, MS 
Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 
Virginia Commonwealth University 
Richmond, VA 23219 
 
 
This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study and in my 
opinion the statistical methods mentioned are appropriate for the research. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard Sterling, MD, MS 

 
 
Richard Sterling 
Email: Richard.sterling@vcuhealth.org 


